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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you have had a lovely and enjoyable Christmas break.   

 

Due to the pandemic, the times continue to be difficult and it is essential that we all work 

together to keep our community safe.  In line with the Government guidance, school will 

be open.  If there are any changes in Government decisions, or we do have to make any 

year group bubble closures (over which we have no control) we will endeavour to keep 

you updated as swiftly as possible. Please keep to the Tier 4 rules to help to continue to 

reduce the local number of positive cases. By following these rules we are more able to 

maintain consistency for all of our children.  

 

If you or your child has been in contact with a positive case during the school break and 

have been contacted by Track and Trace to self-isolate please contact school.  

 

It is critical that if your child is unwell and displays any of the coronavirus symptoms; 

persistent cough, high temperature or loss of taste or smell, they must remain at home 

and get tested. Please contact school in the normal way if this is the case. We are well 

aware that there are many other symptoms now being linked to Coronavirus so if you 

have any doubt please do not send your child to school until you have sought medical 

advice and/or testing.  We will provide you with a link to home schooling for this period.  

If your child is not in school for any other reason we will not be able to provide specific 

home learning as our teachers will be delivering a full curriculum to their class.   

 

Two of the largest teaching unions have called for their members to work from home.  

We are currently not affected by this action.  We will be monitoring the national situation 

closely. 

 

I anticipate that your year group bubbles will continue to close. Unfortunately, we have 

no control over this, just be reassured that we will continue to take swift action to alert 

you.  

Finally may I take this opportunity to remind you that it is essential that: 

 masks are worn at all times on the school property 

 only one parent/ carer/ adult should drop off or collect 

 you maintain social distancing at all times 

 you keep to the allocated staggered times to reduce the numbers on the 

playground 

 you leave the playground promptly and return to your household   

 

I look forward to seeing you all again tomorrow, 

 

Yours always,   

 

Mrs Peters . 

 



 


